Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: vacant garages 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Requesting information regarding vacant council garage availability, due to LCC websites stating no applications possible till 2023, due to long waiting lists.

(1) Are there any garages available on the Eyres Monsell Estate. 
Answer:

There are garages on the Eyres Monsell Estate which are available for letting. There is currently a waiting list for garages in this area, and the service are working through that waiting list with a view towards letting these garages.
(2) Who owns the two garages located in Caversham Road Eyres Monsell.

There aren’t any garages located on Caversham Road. 
The garages at Queensferry Parade are owned by the Council.  However, these aren’t currently available for letting. 
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
